
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF HENDERSONVILLE 

AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

 

 

SUBMITTER: Jennifer Harrell MEETING DATE: January 5,2023 

AGENDA SECTION: CONSENT DEPARTMENT: Human Resources 

TITLE OF ITEM: Rescission of the COVID-19 Test Positive Policy – Jennifer Harrell, HR 

Director 

SUGGESTED MOTION(S): 

I move City Council rescind the COVID-19 Test Positive Policy   

  

SUMMARY: 

Staff recommends the COVID-19 Test Positive Policy be rescinded. 

The COVID-19 Test Positive Policy is no longer up to date per the CDC guidelines. The CDC 

guidelines change periodically and staff would like to follow those recommendations at any given point 

in time and this has been practiced for several months.  

 

BUDGET IMPACT: $0.00 

Is this expenditure approved in the current fiscal year budget?  

If no, describe how it will be funded.  

ATTACHMENTS: COVID-19 Test Positive Policy 


